
D211 POST: CONCUSSION AWARENESS
SEMINAR TO BE HELD DECEMBER 7

As part of District 211’s Community Education outreach, the district will host a
second Concussion Awareness Seminar in the Schaumburg High School Auditorium (1100 W.
Schaumburg Rd) at 6:00 p.m. December 7.  The seminar is open to the public and is
free of charge.

            Dr. Erik Beltran, a neurologist with North Shore University Health
System, will share current research regarding concussion and will discuss the best
practices for the treatment of adolescents following a concussion.  Attendees will
also receive information about District 211’s post-concussion Return-to-Learn and
Return-to-Play protocols. 

            A concussion, also called a mild traumatic brain injury, is the most
common type of brain injury.  It involves a short loss of normal brain function. 
While concussions are a common sports injury, they can also be the result of a fall,
car or bicycle accident, or any type of blow to the head or body.  While most
concussions may not be life-threatening, they should all be treated seriously. 

            Community Education is important to District 211 and involvement will
help strengthen our commitment to serve all students.

http://d211post.org/d211-post-concussion-awareness-seminar-to-be-held-december-7/
http://d211post.org/d211-post-concussion-awareness-seminar-to-be-held-december-7/
http://d211post.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/08/Concussion-Seminar.png
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Schaumburg+High+School/@42.027452,-88.1090441,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x880fa8de61f39659:0x39abd583522f1aae!8m2!3d42.027448!4d-88.1068554

